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625 N. Walnut Street




P.O. Box 14013


Lansing, Michigan 48901


517.482.5856



hannahshouselansing@gmail.com




www.hannahshouselansing.org


Dear Mother,

Thank you for your interest in Hannah’s House.  We are a Christian maternity home and are able to provide temporary housing for up to four mothers. We are funded through private donations so there is no financial obligation for mothers to stay at Hannah’s House outside of a one-time program fee of $25.  We also have program requirements in order to remain part of the Hannah's House program. 
Any pregnant woman over the age of 18 may apply for the program. We offer the opportunity to earn shelter, baby items, guidance with parenting and living skills, referral to continuing education, and medical or counseling services. Each mother is required to attend a Christian church service on Sunday morning, a weekly Bible study in the home, perform chores, observe curfews, sign in and out, meet weekly with the Executive Director and another staff member for counseling and weekly goal setting meetings, and either work, go to school, or serve as a volunteer.  These are mandatory components in order to remain at our shelter.  
The length of stay can be through pregnancy and up to six months after birth for women choosing to parent their babies, or up to six weeks for women releasing their babies for adoption. 

Step 1: Complete an application for admission. Make sure you include a working phone number or email address.  If we are unable to contact you, you will lose your position on the waiting list. 
Once you have submitted your application, you will be notified it has been received.  When an opening becomes available, you will be called to set up an appointment in order to complete an intake interview.  
Step 2: Complete an intake interview. You will be notified 1-3 days after the interview regarding admission. 
Step 3: If chosen to be a part of the program, you must complete the rest of the admission packet. You will have one week to complete the necessary paperwork before your spot is given to another applicant.  Paperwork needs to be completed thoroughly.  Spaces should not be left blank on any form. 
Step 4: Once all paperwork is completed, a move-in date will be arranged (Monday through Friday between the hours of 10:00 AM and 5:00 PM).
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give us a call at 517-482-5856.  God bless.
Sincerely,
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Jessica Leese

Executive Director
